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Dear Parents of Bishop Union High Students, 

In partnership with Bishop Unified School District, Northern Inyo Healthcare District is 

pleased to announce the re-opening of the Bronco Clinic for the 2021-22 school year. 

The Bronco Clinic is an on-campus health clinic that will offer the following services 

when the clinic re-opens. Those services include: 

 Acute visits for minor illness and injuries 

 Initial treatment for acute asthma attacks 

 Acne treatment 

 Treatment for depression, anxiety, and substance abuse 

 Reproductive health services including birth control, sexually transmitted disease 

(STD) testing, and treatment 

 Over-the-counter medication for pain and allergies 

 Referrals to Community Agencies (Inyo County Mental Health, Optometry, 

Othopaedics, Wild Iris, etc.) 

 Health Education 

We hope to be able to offer sports physicals in the coming months. 

School-based health clinics like the Bronco Clinic focus on providing accessible, age-

appropriate, quality care for your adolescent. It is not our role to take the place of your 

child's primary care provider. The services we offer remain limited, and we encourage 

all students to see a primary care provider on a routine basis. 

Similar to all clinics, the Bronco Clinic is required to collect insurance and guarantor 

information for many of the services provided. We are required to bill for services such 

as a strep test. We will not bill insurance when your child visits us to receive over-the-

counter pain medication (such as Tylenol) or seeks treatment for a very minor injury. No 

student will be turned away for the inability to pay or for not having insurance. Students, 

may consent under state law for reproductive and some behavioral health services. 

Your student will be registered for a state program that pays for such services, if those 

services are provided. 
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If you would like the Bronco Clinic to see your child for some broader services, please 

complete the consent form and return it to BUHS.  

You are always welcome to contact us with any questions or concerns. 

Non-Discrimination Statement 
Northern Inyo Healthcare District complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.   
 
Declaración de Antidiscriminación  
Northern Inyo Healthcare District cumple con las leyes federales de derechos civiles 
que le competen y no discrimina por motivos de raza, color, nacionalidad, edad, 
discapacidad o sexo.   
 

汉语 – Chinese (Mandarin) 

Northern Inyo Healthcare District 

遵守適用的聯邦民權法律規定，不因種族、膚色、民族血統、年齡、殘障或性別而歧視任何人。[ 

 

 

Servicios de Interpretación Disponibles 
ATENCIÓN: si habla español/castellano, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de 
asistencia lingüística.  Llame al 760-873-5811 (TTY: 711). 
 

汉语 – Chinese (Mandarin) 

注意：如果您使用繁體中文，您可以免費獲得語言援助服務。請致電 760-873-5811（

TTY：711）。 

 

 

 

 


